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Letter of Commendation for the CPR Foundation

Dear CPR Foundation Team,

On behalf of the National Latino Peace Officers Association (NLPOA) Bronx Chapter, | would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude and commendation to
the CPR Foundation for your unwavering support and partnership over the past year. Your dedication to our community, from sponsoring and
participating in community events to your invaluable contributions to police activities, has made a significant and lasting impact.

Through your commitment to public service, safety, and community engagement, the CPR Foundation has played an instrumental role in strengthening
the bonds between law enforcement and the communities we serve. Your efforts have enhanced outreach initiatives, supported essential programming,
and fostered a spirit of collaboration that continues to uplift residents and officers alike.

From coordinating vital community-driven events to supporting law enforcement initiatives that promote public safety and engagement, your
contributions have helped bridge gaps and create positive change. Your leadership and generosity exemplify the very best of community partnership, and
we are truly grateful for your dedication.

As we reflect on the past year, we look forward to continuing this strong relationship and building upon the successes we have achieved together. Please
accept this letter as a token of our deepest appreciation for your continued support and service.

Thank you once again for your tireless efforts, generosity, and unwavering commitment to making a difference. We value and appreciate all that you do for
our community, and we look forward to future collaborations.

With Gratitude,

Lorraine Perez

President

National Latino Peace Officers Association (NLPOA) Bronx Chapter
Email: NLPOABronxPres@Gmail.com
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